Lee H. Oswald P O Box 30061 New Orleans, La.

Dear Mr. Oswald:

Your letter of August 28th to Elizabeth G. Flynn was turned over to me for reply. Since I received your letter of September 1st indicating that you are moving to Baltimore, I suggest that when you do move that you get in touch with us here and we will find some way of getting in touch with you in that city.

While the point you make about your residence in the Soviet Union may be utilized by some people, I think you have to recognize that as an American citizen who is now in this country, you have a right to participate in such organizations as you want, but at the same time there are a number of organizations, including possibly Fair Play, which are of a very broad character, and often it is advisable for some people to remain in the background, not underground. I assume this is pretty much of an academic question and, and we can discuss it later.

Sincerely ; yours,

Arnold Johnson

Ethique NO 4A ON Examination of ARNOLD Johnson, 4/17/64 as P.P.R. Wew York, W.Y. J. F. P.R.

JOHNSON (ARNOLD) EXHIBIT No. 4-A